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had no desire to become a family man, but when his two year old goddaughter,
Daisy, is orphaned, he adopts her, moving her from Montana to his home in Southern
California, and becomes a devoted single father, juggling parenting duties with
running his successful publishing, TV, and radio enterprise. But two years later a
frightening incident at Daisy’s school, shakes Cormac, and he decides to move
Daisy–and his business–back to Montana where life is simpler and he has family
nearby. Now four, precocious Daisy strikes up an unlikely friendship with
Marietta’s seasonal Santa Claus, and believes he’s the real thing, even though
Cormac points out to her that this jolly old Kris Kringle is renting a room at
Bramble House, not living at the North Pole. Daisy’s not worried but Cormac is as
Rent-a-Santa has promised his innocent daughter she’ll have a mommy for Christmas.
Cormac is livid with Kris. He’s not at all ready to settle down, and he’s
definitely not getting back together with his old flame Whitney Alder, so Santa
can stop playing match maker as it’d take a miracle to make him fall in love,
never mind marriage material. But that’s exactly the kind of miracle our angelic
Santa Claus has planned…
History of Windham County, Connecticut: 1600-1760 Ellen Douglas Larned 1874
The Invisible Orientation Julie Sondra Decker 2015-10-13 Lambda Literary Award
2014 Finalist in LGBT Nonfiction Foreword Reviews’ INDIEFAB Book of the Year Award
2014 Finalist in Family & Relationships Independent Publisher Book Awards 2015
(IPPY) Silver Medal in Sexuality/Relationships Next Generation Indie Book Awards
2015 Winner in LGBT -- What if you weren't sexually attracted to anyone? A growing
number of people are identifying as asexual. They aren’t sexually attracted to
anyone, and they consider it a sexual orientation—like gay, straight, or bisexual.
Asexuality is the invisible orientation. Most people believe that “everyone” wants
sex, that “everyone” understands what it means to be attracted to other people,
and that “everyone” wants to date and mate. But that’s where asexual people are
left out—they don’t find other people sexually attractive, and if and when they
say so, they are very rarely treated as though that’s okay. When an asexual person
comes out, alarming reactions regularly follow; loved ones fear that an asexual
person is sick, or psychologically warped, or suffering from abuse. Critics
confront asexual people with accusations of following a fad, hiding homosexuality,
or making excuses for romantic failures. And all of this contributes to a
discouraging master narrative: there is no such thing as “asexual.” Being an
asexual person is a lie or an illness, and it needs to be fixed. In The Invisible
Orientation, Julie Sondra Decker outlines what asexuality is, counters
misconceptions, provides resources, and puts asexual people’s experiences in
context as they move through a very sexualized world. It includes information for
asexual people to help understand their orientation and what it means for their

Letters From Grace C.J. Carmichael 2021-09-23 Finding old love letters in her
father’s closet inspires a teen to play matchmaker. Jessica Shanahan is off to
college next year, but she’s worried about leaving her father, Levi Shanahan,
alone. He’s been a single dad since his wife died when Jessica was only a toddler.
He reassures her that he’s too busy running his family general store, taking care
of his aging parents and volunteering in the community to be lonely. But Jessica
has her doubts—especially when she finds old love letters from his high school
sweetheart. Travel photographer Grace Hamilton is promoting her latest book when a
student from her hometown reaches out about a research project. Curious, Grace
meets with her and when the teen invites her to the Woodland Foliage Arts
Festival, Grace accepts. Though her career’s been successful and fulfilling, she’s
never met a man who touched her heart the way Levi Shanahan once did. Maybe a trip
home will finally help her to move on and find the one thing that’s eluded her
throughout her years of travel—love.
Bitter Roots C.J. Carmichael 2017-04-25 Bitter Roots: A Bitter Root Mystery
Digital Sociology Deborah Lupton 2014-11-05 We now live in a digital society. New
digital technologies have had a profound influence on everyday life, social
relations, government, commerce, the economy and the production and dissemination
of knowledge. People’s movements in space, their purchasing habits and their
online communication with others are now monitored in detail by digital
technologies. We are increasingly becoming digital data subjects, whether we like
it or not, and whether we choose this or not. The sub-discipline of digital
sociology provides a means by which the impact, development and use of these
technologies and their incorporation into social worlds, social institutions and
concepts of selfhood and embodiment may be investigated, analysed and understood.
This book introduces a range of interesting social, cultural and political
dimensions of digital society and discusses some of the important debates
occurring in research and scholarship on these aspects. It covers the new
knowledge economy and big data, reconceptualising research in the digital era, the
digitisation of higher education, the diversity of digital use, digital politics
and citizen digital engagement, the politics of surveillance, privacy issues, the
contribution of digital devices to embodiment and concepts of selfhood and many
other topics. Digital Sociology is essential reading not only for students and
academics in sociology, anthropology, media and communication, digital cultures,
digital humanities, internet studies, science and technology studies, cultural
geography and social computing, but for other readers interested in the social
impact of digital technologies.
A Christmas Miracle for Daisy Jane Porter 2015-11-22 Media Mogul, Cormac Sheenan,
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relationships, as well as tips and facts for those who want to understand their
asexual friends and loved ones.
The Novel Map Patrick M. Bray 2013-01-31 Revised and expanded version of the
author's dissertation--Harvard, 2005, under the title: Novel selves: mapping the
subject in Stendhal, Nerval and Proust.
Promise Me, Cowboy CJ Carmichael 2013-10-09 Sage Carrigan never meant to be the
other woman. Unfortunately, bronco rider Dawson O'Dell neglected to mention he was
married the night he invited her to his bed after they'd both placed first in
their rodeo events. When his wife walked in on them - Sage was deeply hurt and
humiliated. After an accident in the ring the next day, Sage decides she's
quitting the rodeo-and cowboys--to become a chocolatier in her hometown ranching
community, Marietta, Montana.
Getting Ready for the 4th Grade Assessment Tests Erika Warecki 2002 Getting Ready
for the 4th Grade Assessment Test: Help Improve Your Child’s Math and English
Skills – Many parents are expressing a demand for books that will help their
children succeed and excel on the fourth grade assessment tests in math and
English –especially in areas where children have limited access to computers. This
book will help students practice basic math concepts, i.e., number sense and
applications as well as more difficult math, such as patterns, functions, and
algebra. English skills will include practice in reading comprehension, writing,
and vocabulary. Rubrics are included for self-evaluation.
A Bramble House Christmas CJ Carmichael 2015-10-24 Finn Knightly a.k.a. Finn
Conrad wants to know why his recently deceased father left his nurse fifty
thousand dollars after knowing her a mere six weeks. So he travels to Bramble
House B&B in Marietta, Montana to find answers. But Willa Knightly is not the
conniving woman he expects to find. Before he knows it, Willa-and her six-year-old
son Scout-are stealing his heart. And that’s before he finds out Scout’s secret
and the real reason this Christmas is so important.
Entrepreneurial Identity in US Book Publishing in the Twenty-First Century Rachel
Noorda 2021-09-30 Entrepreneurship underpins many roles within the publishing
industry, from freelancing to bookselling. Entrepreneurs are shaped by the
contexts in which their entrepreneurship is situated (social, political, economic,
and national). Additionally, entrepreneurship is integral to occupational identity
for book publishing entrepreneurs. This Element examines entrepreneurship through
the lens of identity and narrative based on interview data with book publishing
entrepreneurs in the US Book publishing entrepreneurship narratives of
independence, culture over commerce, accidental profession, place, risk,
(in)stability, busyness, and freedom are examined in this Element.
Bitter Truth C.J. Carmichael 2018-02-15 Bitter Truth (Book 2 of Bitter Root
Mysteries) Murder in a small town is always personal. In the isolated ranching
community of Lost Trails, Montana, Lacy Stillman, a rich elderly rancher has died
of a heart attack in her own bed. What could be more normal than that? As Zak
Waller, dispatcher with the local Sheriff’s Office, joins the town in mourning the
loss of the community matriarch, some disquieting information makes Zak wonder if
Lacy’s death was not what it seemed. Meanwhile, Zak's friend Tiff Masterson is
overwhelmed by her mother’s escalating mental breakdown and her aunt’s stubborn
denial of the problem. Tiff assumes the root of the problem is the death of her
brother and father sixteen years ago. But the real atrocity goes back much further
than that. When the truth is revealed in a shocking twist, Tiff’s world is turned
completely upside down. The ramifications affect many of the most prominent
citizens and provide the missing clue to Lacy Stillman’s murder. Perfect for fans
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of the British television film Broadchurch.
Remember Me, Cowboy C.J. Carmichael 2013-01-02 Corb Lambert is ready to marry
Laurel Sheridan. She's pregnant with his baby--and Corb is the type of guy who
will do the right thing. He just wishes that he could remember the passion they
shared before a terrible accident wiped his memory clean. Laurel can't decide
whether to go or stay. Corb is willing to take on his responsibility, but Laurel
can't bear the thought that he doesn't remember her, especially since she fell for
him, hard. She's got a life in New York--but her baby deserves a father. Could he
love her all over again? Or is he just staying in Montana to give her child a
name? Laurel has to know now, because one person can't do all the loving....
More Than Somewhat Damon Runyon 2013-04-16 I have made this selection of Damon
Runyon’s stories with the idea of showing as many aspects as possible of his
narrative genius, ranging as they do from the most uproarious farce to such
sadness as goes to the depths of the heart. The note of pathos is not often
touched, it is true: when it is, it gains force from the contrast with its setting
of quaint, unemotional, unconscious cynicism. If, after reading The Lily of St.
Pierre in this book you do not agree with that judgment, then—as Runyon’s narrator
would say—you must be such a guy as will never be moved by anything short of an
earthquake.
Information—Consciousness—Reality James B. Glattfelder 2019-04-10 This open access
book chronicles the rise of a new scientific paradigm offering novel insights into
the age-old enigmas of existence. Over 300 years ago, the human mind discovered
the machine code of reality: mathematics. By utilizing abstract thought systems,
humans began to decode the workings of the cosmos. From this understanding, the
current scientific paradigm emerged, ultimately discovering the gift of
technology. Today, however, our island of knowledge is surrounded by ever longer
shores of ignorance. Science appears to have hit a dead end when confronted with
the nature of reality and consciousness. In this fascinating and accessible
volume, James Glattfelder explores a radical paradigm shift uncovering the
ontology of reality. It is found to be information-theoretic and participatory,
yielding a computational and programmable universe.
A Cowgirl's Christmas CJ Carmichael 2014-10-27 For years Callan Carrigan has been
her father's right hand man, so when her dad's will names city slicker Court
McAllister the new owner of The Circle C Ranch, Callan feels betrayed on every
level. Then she and her sisters find their mother's diaries, hidden from them by
their father since their mother's accidental death 18 years ago, and the shocking
revelations explain a lot. Reeling, Callan seeks refuge in the local saloon, where
it seems no one can reach her, until Court offers her a challenge. If she agrees
to be foreman at the Circle C for one year, he'll deed the ranch back to her and
her sisters. The deal seems too sweet at first--until Callan realizes Court has
his eyes on something she protects even more than her family's land--her heart.
The Tycoon's Kiss Jane Porter 2014-04-09 From USA Today bestselling author Jane
Porter comes an opposites-attract Valentine's Day tale complete with a small-town
ball If anyone can make her feel like the belle of the ball, it’s him Taylor
Harris – Marietta, Montana’s new librarian–is the quiet type who likes her glamour
between the pages, but not in her own life. When she’s pushed into attending the
formal Valentine Ball with Marietta’s Most Eligible Bachelor, Troy Sheenan, Taylor
can’t imagine a worse pairing. What in the world would she have in common with a
wealthy playboy like Troy? Technology tycoon Troy is forced by business concerns
to return to his hometown and take the town librarian to the Valentine Ball… what
he doesn’t expect is that Taylor is even less excited about the prospect than he
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is! Intrigued by the only woman in town who wouldn’t be thrilled to take his arm
at the big event, he’s determined that she will not just agree to be his date… but
she’s going to like it. Can Taylor turn a cold shoulder to Troy’s heart-melting
charms, or is this about to be Marietta’s hottest Valentine’s Ball yet?
Snowbound in Montana CJ Carmichael 2014-10-23 When Eliza Bramble signs up for the
Christmas Mountain Ski package with Marshal McKenzie, owner of Grizzly Adventures
in Marietta Montana, she's looking to escape. Her Bramble B&B Christmas blog has
just gone viral attracting the attention of a two-timing man who hurt her very
badly. Getting out of town for Christmas is her only way to find peace. Instead
she finds herself trapped on a vacation with a bickering couple and their two
spoiled children, as well as a young married couple who barely speak to one
another. The tension is almost unbearable--and then a blizzard hits, stranding
them all in a remote ski lodge for the holidays. Christmas is looking like a
write-off, until Marshall suggests they make the best of what they have, and work
together. Eliza is surprised to find that the avid outdoorsman has a special touch
with people...and with her in particular. Soon she realizes Marshall isn't just
fixing Christmas--but her broken heart, too.
Carrigan Christmas Reunion C. J. Carmichael 2018-12-13 Wren’s most perfect
Christmas ever is turning into a nightmare. The Carrigan family is in chaos with
various medical issues, no one has put up the tree or done any Christmas baking.
The only bright spot is Harris Quinby, a ranch hand at the Circle C, who manages
to be there for Wren every time her family lets her down. Harris Quinby has never
forgotten the summer Wren spent on her grandfather’s ranch when she was fourteen
and he was sixteen. She’d changed his life that month, and now he finally has the
chance to thank her…but what if he falls in love with her instead? Spend Christmas
with the Carrigan family at the Circle C Ranch in Montana
Against All Odds Danielle Steel 2017-05-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The wise,
moving novel from Danielle Steel, whose many bestselling tales have made her one
of America’s favorite authors Taking chances is part of life, but when you bet
your future against the odds, it’s a high-risk game. Kate Madison’s stylish resale
shop has been a big SoHo success, supporting her and her four kids since her
husband’s untimely death. Now her children are grown and ready to forge lives of
their own. And they all choose to play against the odds, to their mother’s dismay.
Isabelle, a dedicated attorney, is in line to make partner at her Wall Street firm
when she falls for a client she represents in a criminal case. She tells herself
she can make a life with him—but can she? Julie, a young designer, meets a man who
seems too good to be true and falls under his spell. She marries him quickly,
gives up her job, and moves to Los Angeles to be at his side—but is all what it
seems? Justin is a struggling writer who pushes for children with his partner
before they’re financially or emotionally ready. Will the strain on the
relationship take too high a toll? And Willie, the youngest, a tech expert, makes
a choice that shocks them all, with a woman twelve years older. Kate—loving,
supportive, and outspoken—can’t keep her children from playing against the odds.
Can the odds be beaten? Not often—as her children have to learn for themselves.
For Kate, the hardest lesson will be that she can’t protect the children she loves
from the choices they make—but can only love them as they make them.
A Book Girl's Guide to Marietta CJ Carmichael 2016-08-01 Love nothing more than
snuggling up with a western or cowboy romance? You've found the best place to
start! A Book Girl's Guide to Marietta includes everything a book girl needs to
know about Tule Publishing's most popular town for love, Marietta, Montana.
Starting with an exclusive Forward by founding Tule author and USA Today
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Bestseller CJ Carmichael, you'll get insight to the history of Marietta, a map and
guide to all of the key locations in town, an overview of every series and how
their characters are connected, delicious recipes straight from the kitchens of
Marietta residents, and much more! Whether you've loved Marietta from the start,
or are brand new to town, this guide is a must-have for every Marietta romance
reader!
Bitter Sweet C. J. Carmichael 2019-11-12 Murder in a small town is always
personal. Local longtime librarian, Sybil Tombe, is missing, abducted from her
home on the outskirts of the isolated ranching town of Lost Trail, Montana. An
elderly neighbor reports seeing a gray-haired, bearded man driving up to Sybil’s
house the night she disappeared. Newly-minted Sheriff Zak Waller can’t think of a
less likely target for a crime. When an older man is reported lurking around a
young girl at the local grade school, Zak wonders if this man could also be
Sybil’s abductor? The descriptions of the men are similar—but what could be the
possible link between a young girl and 60-year-old Sybil? Peeling back the layers
of Sybil's life, Zak discovers Sybil is a master at keeping secrets, especially
her own, and these secrets may now be threatening her life as well as the life of
an innocent child. As Zak and his team work to uncover the truth, he also has to
deal with issues in his romantic relationship with deputy Nadine Black, and mete
justice to a respected town citizen who has been sheltering his criminal past for
too long.
The Dad Next Door C.J. Carmichael 2008-02-01 His daughter needs her mother. And
Gavin Gray will do anything for Tory—even reunite with the woman who abandoned
them. That's the only reason they've moved to Squam Lake, his ex-wife's last known
address. Now it's a waiting game. That game has suddenly gotten more complicated.
Because of Allison Bennett, the next-door neighbor he never expected to fall in
love with. Just as their future looks promising, his ex-wife returns with a past
that haunts them all.
Her Cowboy Dilemma C.J. Carmichael 2013-04-02 Going Home Shouldn't Be This Hard…
Cassidy Lambert traded in Montana's big sky country for the big-city
lights—forever. Until a potentially devastating equine illness threatens her
family's ranch, and Cassidy is needed at home to help. She thinks she knows what
she wants from life, but the more she's around sexy veterinarian Dan Farley, the
more confused she gets. When Cassidy comes back to the open Western landscape Dan
loves, she's nothing but a beautiful burr under his saddle. She stomped on his
heart once before, and he's not eager for another go-around. But he just can't
keep himself away from those green eyes and sweet curves. It's a good thing she'll
soon be gone again. Because he can't trust her—or himself—when she's around!
Good Together CJ Carmichael 2014-02-03 Some love stories have to begin with a
falling-out-of-love story... Mattie Carrigan's been helping her rodeo cowboy
husband Wes Bishop run his family's Tennessee Walking Horse operation since they
were married nineteen years ago. Blessed with twin daughters who've recently left
for college, Mattie is looking forward to this new stage in her and Wes's life.
But when she finds a strange key in her husband's jacket, she's forced to admit
that Wes has been quiet and distant lately. Turns out he has been keeping secrets.
And he's not the only one. Even the rancher next door, Nat Diamond--a friend
Mattie could always count on in the past--seems to be holding something back from
her. Good Together is for anyone who has ever pondered what it means to be
married. Or had to reinvent her life when one breaks down. It's about having your
heart broken but being strong enough to survive and love again.
The Nature of Purchasing Florian Schupp 2020-05-20 This book was created in the
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spirit of learning from nature in the field of professional purchasing. It
describes real-world purchasing problems faced by companies as well as individuals
and presents natural hands-on solutions that apply scientific approaches. The book
answers what the core of purchasing could be, the inner structure of it or in
other words the natural way. Nature masters effectiveness based on immanent laws
and ensures efficiency by best results for minimal invest. Especially in complex
and ambiguous situations, purchasers benefit from this book by understanding the
broader context with the help of recent scientific research. Focusing on the
problems that purchasers face in managerial practice rather than oversimplified
generalizations, the book features step-by-step explanations, allowing readers to
find tailored solutions to address challenges in key purchasing areas. The book
was written in collaboration and with the help of experts in purchasing and
logistics, biology, law and economics, human resource development, media and
sports, and merges perspectives from theory and practice to provide natural
strategies for purchasers.
Who Do You Serve, Who Do You Protect? Maya Schenwar 2016-05-30 What is the reality
of policing in the United States? Do the police keep anyone safe and secure other
than the very wealthy? How do recent police killings of young black people in the
United States fit into the historical and global context of anti-blackness? This
collection of reports and essays (the first collaboration between Truthout and
Haymarket Books) explores police violence against black, brown, indigenous and
other marginalized communities, miscarriages of justice, and failures of token
accountability and reform measures. It also makes a compelling and provocative
argument against calling the police. Contributions cover a broad range of issues
including the killing by police of black men and women, police violence against
Latino and indigenous communities, law enforcement's treatment of pregnant people
and those with mental illness, and the impact of racist police violence on
parenting, as well as specific stories such as a Detroit police conspiracy to slap
murder convictions on young black men using police informant and the failure of
Chicago's much-touted Independent Police Review Authority, the body supposedly
responsible for investigating police misconduct. The title Who Do You Serve, Who
Do You Protect?is no mere provocation: the book also explores alternatives for
keeping communities safe. Contributors include William C. Anderson, Candice Bernd,
Aaron Cantú, Thandi Chimurenga, Ejeris Dixon, Adam Hudson, Victoria Law, Mike
Ludwig, Sarah Macaraeg, and Roberto Rodriguez.
Love Me, Cowboy Megan Crane 2015-12-10 Four unforgettable novellas you'll adore,
from four best-selling romance authors. Once you've been to Copper Mountain,
you'll never want to leave! Tempt Me, Cowboy, by Megan Crane City billionaire
Jasper Flint sees the lovely old Marietta depot as a great project. But smartmouthed Chelsea Collier's an unexpected burr under his saddle. Jasper always gets
what he wants... doesn't he? Marry Me, Cowboy, by Lilian Darcy Rodeo rider Jamie
MacCreadie and Australian firebrand Tegan Ash despise each other. When his buddy,
Chet, leaves Tegan at the altar, Jamie decides to solve this problem himself...
Promise Me, Cowboy, by CJ Carmichael Dawson O'Dell returns to Marietta on the eve
of the rodeo, and Sage Carrigan's quiet life shatters. He broke her heart five
years ago, and whatever this smokin' hot cowboy is promising, he won't lasso her
heart again! Take Me, Cowboy, by Jane Porter Colton Thorpe grew up poor, so it
feels pretty damn sweet to return as Rodeo Chairman. Childhood friend Jenny Wright
has grown into a beautiful woman, but they'll have to just stay friends... if he
can resist her.
The Big Book of Words You Should Know David Olsen 2008-12-17 Do you know what
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"quatrefoil" and "impolitic" mean? What about "halcyon" or "narcolepsy"? This book
is a handy, easy-to-read reference guide to the proper parlance for any situation.
In this book you will find: Words You Absolutely Should Know (covert, exonerate,
perimeter); Words You Should Know But Probably Don't (dour, incendiary,
scintilla); Words Most People Don't Know (schlimazel, thaumaturgy, epergne); Words
You Should Know to Sound Overeducated (ad infinitum, nugatory, garrulity); Words
You Probably Shouldn't Know (priapic, damnatory, labia majora); and more. Whether
writing an essay, studying for a test, or trying to impress friends, family, and
fellow cocktail party guests with their prolixity, you will achieve magniloquence,
ebullience, and flights of rhetorical brilliance.
A Bramble House Christmas CJ Carmichael 2015-10-04 All he wants for Christmas...is
an answer Finn Knightly a.k.a. Finn Conrad wants to know why his recently deceased
father left his nurse fifty thousand dollars after knowing her a mere six weeks.
So he travels to Bramble House B&B in Marietta, Montana to find answers. But Willa
Fairchild is not the conniving woman he expects to find. Before he knows it,
Willa-and her six-year-old son Scout-are stealing his heart. And that’s before he
finds out Scout’s secret and the real reason this Christmas is so important.
Close to Her Heart CJ Carmichael 2014-09-23 Dani Carrigan has always relied on
logic when making important life decisions, but when she discovers she's pregnant
- and that there's a chance her baby may be born "not perfect"-- logic lets her
down. It would help if the baby's father would pop the question, but widowed
father Adrian seems more interested in protecting his six-year-old daughter than
committing to his new relationship with Dani. The last time she felt this alone
and scared was when she was 16 and her mother died, leaving Dani to raise her
younger sisters with precious little help from her distant and disapproving
rancher father. She felt so inadequate then, but is she any more prepared to be a
mother now? Support comes from an unlikely source. Dani always saw her next-door
neighbour and friend, divorce attorney Elliot Gilmore, as a charming, handsome,
playboy-type. But with each challenge she faces, from pregnancy, to delivery and
beyond--Elliot reveals himself a better man than she ever guessed. Is it possible
that Elliot hasn't been playing the field--but waiting for her?
Big Sky Christmas C.J. Carmichael 2013-10-01 A Holiday For Healing Jackson Stone
will always be grateful to the Lamberts, who took him in when he was just a kid.
But since the accident that killed his foster brother, Brock, he stays away from
the family at Coffee Creek Ranch. Especially now that Brock's former fiancée,
Winnie Hays, is back in town with her little boy. The simmering attraction between
them may surprise Winnie, but Jackson fell for her at first sight years ago.
Loyalty and guilt require he keep his distance…even as their feelings blossom into
love. In the end, it's his own conscience Jackson must master. But with the help
of the Lamberts, can this Christmas be a time of healing and a new beginning?
The Fourth Child C. J. Carmichael 2002
Promise Me, Cowboy C. J. Carmichael 2013-10-09
The Kidnapped Christmas Bride Jane Porter 2014-11-25 All he wants is a Christmas
memory...Trey Sheenan has cultivated his reputation as Marietta's resident bad
boy, until one day he lets things go too far and he loses everything--his freedom,
his fiance McKenna Douglas, and his infant son. McKenna has loved Trey since they
were kids, but she's had enough. When Trey is sent away for five years, McKenna is
determined to do what's right for her and baby TJ, which means putting her
mistakes--namely Trey--behind her, and move on. When Trey is released early, he
returns to Marietta determined to beg McKenna's forgiveness and become the father
TJ needs him to be, only to discover that he's too late. McKenna's marrying local
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insurance agent Lawrence Joplin in a candlelight Christmas wedding. Or is she?
Once again, Trey risks everything, but this time it's for love....and the memory
of one perfect Christmas together as a family.
Glimpses of America James W. Buel 2021-01-01 It has been my good fortune to make
many trips across the continent over the various railway lines; and business and
pleasure have taken me during the past several years to nearly all the accessible
parts of the country, reached by rail, boat or stage-coach. Always an admirer of
nature, I have longed for the means to sketch or photograph the imposing scenery
which caught my enraptured eye as I hurried by. This ambition prompted the really
stupendous undertaking whose fruitage is now offered to the public in all its
delicious flavor, in the form of a book as herewith submitted. How the
photographic views herein reproduced were obtained may be thus briefly told, and
is well worthy the relation: This book was conceived more than half a dozen years
ago, but a press of other engagements caused a postponement 12of any effort at its
preparation until the spring of 1890, when the publishers engaged a corps of
artists, consisting of three of the best out-door photographers in the country. A
passenger car was next chartered, which was remodeled so as to provide comfortable
sleeping quarters for the men in one end, a kitchen in the other, while the center
was fitted up as an operating-room for taking, developing and finishing pictures.
Three cameras, of as many sizes, were also provided, with three thousand prepared
plates, and a great quantity of paraphernalia which might be found useful for the
expedition.
Our Word is Our Weapon Subcomandante Marcos 2011-01-04 In this landmark book,
Seven Stories Press presents a powerful collection of literary, philosophical, and
political writings of the masked Zapatista spokesperson, Subcomandante Insurgente
Marcos. Introduced by Nobel Prize winner José Saramago, and illustrated with
beautiful black and white photographs, Our Word Is Our Weapon crystallizes "the
passion of a rebel, the poetry of a movement, and the literary genius of
indigenous Mexico." Marcos first captured world attention on January 1, 1994, when
he and an indigenous guerrilla group calling themselves "Zapatistas" revolted
against the Mexican government and seized key towns in Mexico's southernmost state
of Chiapas. In the six years that have passed since their uprising, Marcos has
altered the course of Mexican politics and emerged an international symbol of
grassroots movement-building, rebellion, and democracy. The prolific stream of
poetic political writings, tales, and traditional myths that Marcos has penned
since January 1, 1994 fill more than four volumes. Our Word Is Our Weapon presents
the best of these writings, many of which have never been published before in
English. Throughout this remarkable book we hear the uncompromising voice of
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indigenous communities living in resistance, expressing through manifestos and
myths the universal human urge for dignity, democracy, and liberation. It is the
voice of a people refusing to be forgotten the voice of Mexico in transition, the
voice of a people struggling for democracy by using their word as their only
weapon.
Melt My Heart, Cowboy CJ Carmichael 2016-10-06 Who is the handsome cowboy who
comes into small town Marietta’s chocolate shop every week to buy a box of
chocolates? More importantly…who is he buying the chocolates for? These are the
questions sales clerk Rosie Linn asks herself as she waits for her sadly neglected
childhood home to sell so she can pursue an exciting new career in L.A. Rosie
finds out the answers the day rugged ranch hand Brant Willingham introduces
himself and asks for her help in managing the care of his younger sister. Brant’s
mother has recently died, leaving him the sole guardian of eighteen-year-old Sara
Maria–who has been a puzzle to Brant ever since she began exhibiting signs of
autism at age two. Rosie and Brant come up with a plan. She’ll help with his
sister if he handles repairs and a new paint job for her old house. It seems the
perfect solution, but a new dilemma is created when the couple start spending time
together. Brant discovers he doesn’t want Rosie to sell and leave, and Rosie fears
she will have to choose between love and her dreams.
Reframing Organizations Lee G. Bolman 2013-07-16 In this fifth edition of the
bestselling text in organizational theory and behavior, Bolman and Deal’s update
includes coverage of pressing issues such as globalization, changing workforce,
multi-cultural and virtual workforces and communication, and sustainability. A
full instructor support package is available including an instructor’s guide,
summary tip sheets for each chapter, hot links to videos & extra resources, miniassessments for each of the frames, and podcast Q&As with Bolman & Deal.
A Cowboy's Proposal C.J. Carmichael 2020-09-08 She’s not willing to forgive. He’s
unable to forget. One year ago, Montana cowboy Dylan McLean left the love of his
life at the altar and fled town, thinking he was doing the right thing by saving
her from a scandal. He’s found success on the rodeo circuit, but his love for
Cathleen never faded. Now he’s returned home to clear his name, claim his bride
and rebuild his legacy. Bed-and-breakfast owner Cathleen Shannon has moved on from
her broken heart. That is, until Dylan shows up at her house one night asking for
help and a second chance. Despite Dylan’s betrayal, she promises to assist with
his investigation. She doesn’t want an innocent man to go to jail, but her heart
is most definitely off limits. But Cathleen has forgotten one important fact:
Dylan is relentless when he’s going after something he wants. He walked away once,
but she won’t let that happen again.
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